From: Helen Garten < >

Sent: Friday, July 01, 2016 4:04 PM
To: DOT Environmental Planning
Subject: Westport Saugatuck Swing Bridge

Dear Mr. Alexander,

| support preservation of the Saugatuck Swing Bridge. I've lived in Westport since 1955 and have rowed under the
bridge since | was a child. The bridge is part of Westport's heritage. Without it, Saugatuck will lose its unique character.
The bridge was repaired once before in a way that preserved its historic integrity. That can and should happen again.

Michael Wiseman

Sent from my iPhone

Sent from my iPhone



